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Dear Neighbors, 

As the weather cools down and we are well 
into fall, I wanted to make sure you had the 
opportunity to get a flu shot before we head 
too far into the flu season. 

The CDC says that flu season peaks between 
December and February, and as long as flu 
viruses are circulating, it is not too late to get 
vaccinated. Since it takes about two weeks for 
the flu shot to take effect, now is the perfect 
time to get your shot if you haven’t already. 

I’ll be hosting an event that will offer free flu 
shots at the Norwood Park Fieldhouse on 
November 16 from 4-7pm. The State 
Treasurer’s office will also be on hand with 
information and I-CASH, a program that 
connects residents with their unclaimed 
property. Hope to see you there! 

Sincerely, 

Senator John G. Mulroe

Get a free flu shot and discover 
if you have any unclaimed 

property with the state. 

November 16, 2015 
 4:00–7:00pm 

Norwood Park 
Fieldhouse 

5801 N. Natoma Ave 
Chicago, IL 60631

To RSVP, please email senatorjohnmulroe@att.net or call 773-763-3810.


